

February 7, 1972

Mr. V. R. Nagel #7 Parklane Napoleon, Ohio 43545

Dear Mr. Nagel:

Since there has been no response to our previous correspondence to you with regard to connecting your sanitary sewer facilities to the new sanitary sewer in accordance with provisions of City Ordinance No. 936, please advise this department by February 28 of your plans to comply with the above referred to provisions.

Sincerely yours,

Richard Hohman Engineering Dept.

RH/cv

We plan to coment the sewer sometime around the 1st of march. also we will do the birt for matt Becker at 820 Welsted at the same time.